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35.           Oppose Monisha  Parker Dear Brandon T. Nichols,

This letter addresses the need to reduce the Training, Staff Development, and 
Master of Social Work Internship Program Services Contract for the 
Department of Children and Family Services (DCFS). While I understand the 
importance of these services, I believe a strategic approach can be taken to 
optimize resource allocation and achieve similar outcomes with a reduced 
budget.

Here are some potential avenues for achieving this goal:

Prioritize training needs: Conducting a thorough needs assessment can 
identify the most critical training areas for DCFS staff. Focusing resources on 
these high-priority areas can ensure staff development is targeted and 
impactful.

Leverage existing resources: Exploring partnerships with universities, non-
profit organizations, and other agencies can provide access to existing 
training programs and resources at a lower cost. 

Implement online training modules: Utilizing online learning platforms can 
provide cost-effective and flexible training opportunities for staff, reducing the 
need for in-person workshops and travel.

Foster peer-to-peer learning: Encouraging mentorship programs and internal 
knowledge sharing can streamline knowledge transfer and reduce reliance on 
external training providers. 

Optimize internship program: Evaluating the current internship program can 
identify areas for improvement, such as streamlining supervision processes 
and maximizing the utilization of interns' skills. This could potentially reduce 
the need for external resources while still providing valuable experience for 
MSW students.

By taking a strategic approach to training and development, we can ensure 
that DCFS staff receive the necessary skills and knowledge while optimizing 
resource allocation. Implementing these suggestions can lead to a more 
efficient and cost-effective training program without compromising the quality 
of services provided to vulnerable children and families.

I am confident that through collaborative efforts, we can find innovative 
solutions that meet the training needs of DCFS staff while respecting 
budgetary constraints.

Sincerely,

Monisha Parker
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